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29th November to 6th

December

Twitter

Follow us on Twitter:
@WPS_Success

PSHE Themes

Football Result: Woodcroft 4 vs Northside 2
Woodcroft got their football season off to a flying start with a 4 - 2 home
victory against Northside from Finchley. The game didn't start so well when
we were caught by surprise in the first minute, conceding a goal from
Northside's first attack. However, Woodcroft showed great determination
and responded immediately with a fantastic equaliser by Alfie.
Woodcroft then took control of the first half with great goals from Coby and
two from JP. This took us into the break 4 - 1 ahead!
The second half was more evenly contested. Northside scored again, but
Woodcroft kept their focus to win the game. Birthday boy Miran (captain)
led the cheers and handshakes at the end.
Well done to the whole team: Dariush and Asaad who share goalkeeping
duties. Tonny, Miran, Erjon, Ishy and James who all took turns in
defence/midfield. With Coby, JP, Alfie and Annabel leading our attack at
different times. The team is looking forward to their next game.

Primary Maths Challenge
Well done to all of the Woodcroft pupils that have taken part today
in the #primarymathschallenge competition! All of the pupils were
able to score points and approached the challenge with focus,
determination and resilience.
Created by The Mathematical Association, the Primary

Mathematics Challenge (PMC) is a fun and exciting mathematical
competition. The PMC is not designed to be just another test in the school
year as it asks questions in unusual and different ways to encourage problem
solving and reasoning skills.

https://www.primarymathschallenge.org.uk/what-is-the-pmc


Year 1 Music Festival
On Friday 11th November Year 1 participated in the Infant Music Festival organised by
BEAT (Barnet Education Arts Trust). This year's theme was 'The Opposite'. Year 1 had
a fantastic time reading the story of 'The Opposite' by Tom MacRae then learning and
singing a variety of different songs based on opposites.

They worked really hard to learn and remember all of the songs taught. These included learning lyrics,
how to sing in rounds, how to sign some of the words, body percussion and even learning our own
performance piece! They performed all of the songs fantastically on the day and were the youngest
children participating! I think everyone who came will agree that it was truly wonderful to be
performing with other schools again!
A very well done to Year 1 and a big thank you to all of the adults and staff who supported this trip.

Mrs Baldwyn (Woodcroft Music Leader)

Book Fair starts on 29th November
We are welcoming back our first Book fair for three years! From Tuesday 29th
November to Monday 5th December you will have the opportunity to visit the fair
at the end of the school day in the Main Hall. Remember, every book you
purchase enables the school to choose FREE books for our own library.

Please note: we can only accept cash at the Book Fair.

Information for Nursery Parents about Applications for Reception Class
Starting ‘full time’ school is an exciting time for both parents and
children. Parents of Nursery age children should now be thinking about
applying for your child's Reception class place for next September.
Generally, this will be children born between 1st September 2018 and
31st August 2019.
Online applications are now open and all pupils need to apply by

Wednesday 15th January 2023. Please remember that attendance at our Nursery is not a guarantee
of a place in Woodcroft’s Reception classes. For more information visit:

https://www.woodcroft.barnet.sch.uk/reception-class-admissions/
Applications can be started at https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/

Christmas Diary
Please make a note of our December events. More information to follow:

● Book Fair - 29th November - 6th
● Christmas Lunch Thursday 8th

● Year 2 Dress Rehearsals Friday 9th
● Year 2 Christmas Show  Monday 12th
● Y1, Y3 and Y5 Festive Parties - Tuesday 13th
● Y2, Y4  and Y6 Festive Parties on Wednesday 14th
● Foundation Stage Parties on Thursday 15th
● Christmas Panto Thursday 15th - KS1 AM , KS2 PM
● Nursery Last Day 15th
● Final Day of term - Friday 16th  - 2.15pm Finish Time

Pupils return for the start of the Spring Term on Wednesday 4th January 2023

https://www.woodcroft.barnet.sch.uk/reception-class-admissions/
https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/






Free Barnet Holiday Clubs
BACE provides FREE activities for Barnet children during the school holidays. For more information:

Visit … https://barnetyouth.uk/BACE-Holidays

Or to download their Winter 2022 Brochure … Click here

https://barnetyouth.uk/BACE-Holidays
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/25c98ca8121dcecef8a222e01ee12a53/uploads/2022/11/04093411/023283-BC3358-BACE-Winter-brochure-2022-DIGITAL.pdf



